
The November Board Meeting was held in Unit 64 on November 17, 2020.

Those in attendance were Annie Dowdell, Sara Zini, Sandra Crawford Chris Stansbury 
and Shelby Wooten. This was a closed meeting due to Covid Restrictions.


The meeting was called to order by present board member Sandra Crawford at 6:30.


New Board Business

The first order of business was to elect officers. The new officers are as follows:

Chris Stansbury Unit 51, president.

Shelby Wooten will now be in charge of the website.

Chris will now be in charge of sending out emails to the residents.

Chris will be in charge of coordinating the landscaping with Jose.

Sandra will be charge of the Terminix Contract for Hollybrook.

Chris will take over representing Hollybrook at the SCAN meetings

Chris will be in charge of keeping keys or codes for each unit in case of an emergency.

Transfer of important documents were given from Annie to Chris.


Passed Incompleted Business

Busby Development

Schedule gutter cleaning for first of year - Chris

Pavement striping - Randy Rowe

Spigot repair for building 4

Schedule Water Backflow check -Chris

Mountain Stoneworks Rebuild upper mailboxes 

Schedule Royce Tree Service for quote to trim trees

2021 Budget

#33 trash issues.


The next board meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 19, at 6:30 in Unit 12.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00pm


Submitted by, 

Sandra Crawford


